
Dear Legislators: 
 
In such turbulent times it would add much needed stability to Oregon's citizens to not turn our working 
communities on their ear with dramatic changes in our current districts.  Our current districts serve their 
constituents very well with out unnecessary changes that do not provide a direct benefit to the residents 
within the existing districts as currently drawn. 
 
Please be logical and weal your power responsibly for all citizens. 
 
Susan M Ramsay 
Harney County Resident   

 


